
    The day has come and the time is now. Through a combination of confidence, 
immovable will, character, and a proven track record, we took the right course 
of action to carry through on our commitments. Specifically, the Town leaders 
and BHSP entered a long-term partnership as neighbors, and they will own the 
remaining portion of the original 2.61 acres of the Bath High School property, 
as the section facing Carteret Street is deeded to us. 

We are awaiting the final closing on the purchase of the oldest structures, which 
was originally completed circa 1921 under the notable leadership of the first all-
female mayor and council in the Southeastern USA. At a time when women 
were just being given the right to vote, our forward- thinking town moved them 
into leadership positions. Although mostly dormant since 1989, these three 
buildings occupy close to an acre in the heart of the historic district and offer 
over 30,000 square feet of wonderful space, ideal for local businesses and cul-
tural attractions to set up shop.  Featuring 12-foot bead-board ceilings, original 
heart pine, 6 over 6 paned double-hung sash windows, and hardwood floors 
throughout the buildings, this well-connected layout is known for its open space 
and natural light. 

Our board will be seeking community input to move ahead, so please come to our meetings and offer your professional or 
well-considered recommendations. We seek to be inclusive with an open mind as we act as stewards of this historic property. 
We recognize the place it holds in our community and have valued it with our time, energy, and personal resources. I extend 
my warmest thanks to each of you for helping us with our accomplishments to date! 
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Cafeteria after kitchen wing has 
been removed. 

John Taylor, Bath Town Council-
man, chats with Tour guides  

Bobbie Cox & Jean Everett Bowen. 

Elaine Harrison & Marti 
Buchanan remove win-
dows in cafeteria prior 
to kitchen wing being 

removed. 
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2009-2010 Board of Directors 
& Officers 

 

June Brinn Wallace is a Bath native and graduate from Bath 
High School.  Mrs. Wallace earned the Bachelor of Science and 
Master of Education degrees from East Carolina University.   
Her career includes teaching at Bath in the areas of Elementary 
Education and the Bath High School Librarian.  Mrs. Wallace is 
currently retired and actively involved in community activities 
while focusing her leisure time with her family. 
 

Surry Parker Everett, LTC, US Army, Ret.  is a Bath native 
and graduated from Bath High School.  Mr. Everett earned a BS 
Arts and Sciences from the United States Military Academy and 
a Masters in Computer Science from the University of North 
Carolina at Chapel Hill.   After graduation from the US Military 
Academy, Mr. Everett entered the US Army serving in 
Vietnam, Panama, Europe, Georgia, North Carolina, Kansas, 
Virginia, and Washington, DC.  He is currently an instructor 
with Beaufort County Community College and a member of the 
Bath Lions and Ruritan Clubs. 
 

Sandra E. Harrison is a Bath native and a graduate of Bath 
High School.  Ms. Harrison holds a degree in Radiologic 
Technology from Beaufort County Hospital and Pitt 
Community College. She holds a BS in Health Studies from 
Western Michigan University.  Her career experience includes 
performance of radiological exams and Administrator of 
Radiology Services with Pitt County Memorial Hospital.  Ms. 
Harrison is currently retired from the medical field and 
manages investment properties. 
 

The Honorable Thomas D. Haigwood resides in the Bath area.  
Mr  Haigwood is a retired Superior Court Judge and former 
District Attorney of Pitt County.  He is a graduate of  College 
and Law at University of North Carolina Chapel Hill.  Mr.  
Haigwood is a member of the Pamlico-Tar Foundation, advisor 
to the Marine Fisheries Commission, and a board member of 
the East Carolina Council Boys Scouts of America. 

 

We welcome these members to the Bath High School 
Preservation board. 

George & Linda Sullivan 
In memory of Roger Lee 

In memory of Jasper Woolard 
 

Joanne T. Childs 
In memory of Leta Mae Boyd 
In memory of Leslie Daw,Sr. 

 

Dianna T. Boyd 
In memory of Maeola Pollard 

 

Laura C. Hughes 
In memory of Leslie Daw,Sr. 

 

Betsy D. Gray 
In memory of Leslie Daw,Sr. 

Memorial Gifts 

Calendar of Events 
Ø December 1, 2009   

 BHSP Board Meeting @ 7:00 p.m. 
Ø December  5, 2009   

Washington Christmas Parade @  
11:00 a.m. 

Ø December  6, 2009    
Bath Christmas Parade  at 2:00 p.m. 

Ø December 13, 2009  
 Historic Bath Open House & BHS Tour 

1:00-4:00 pm 
 

BHSP Board of Director’s Meetings are 
1st Tues., at 7 pm at Bath Christian 

Church. Members and visitors are invited 
to attend.  

2010 Calendar will be available on-line in 
January. 

Back Row (L to R): Marti Buchanan, Peggy Daw, Bobby Roberson,  
        Claudia Alligood, Sandra Harrison, Mike Godley, Susan Modlin 
 

Front Row (L to R): Sue Conway, Tom Haigwood, Jim Cox, Surry  
                                   Everett, James Russell Boyd 
NOT PICTURED:   June Wallace 

For the seat with term ending 2011: June Wallace 
For the seat with term ending 2012:  Surry Everett,  Sandra  

                                                          Harrison, Tom Haigwood 



BHSP 2009 Membership  
(Annual Membership runs from June to June.)  

 

Yes, I (we) want to make a special tax deducti-
ble contribution to restore the BHS building. 

 

Name(s)_________________________________ 
 

Address________________________________ 
 

City_______________State______Zip________ 
 

Telephone________Email__________________ 
 

oBHS Class of _______________ 
 

Membership/Donor Levels 
o Swashbuckler      $25 - $74.99 

o Maroon/White Pirate                   $75 - $149.99 

o Buccaneer     $150 - $299.99 

o Crossbones    $300 - $499.99 

o Blackbeard      $500 - $999.99 

o Friends of T.A. & Molly Brooks $1000- $4,999.99 
 
 

o Restore a Window Program $250.00 
 

In Honor of______________________________ 
 

In Memory of ____________________________ 
 

Quantity ________Amount Enclcosed________ 
 

Window donations are tax deductible and are 
separate from the operating budget of BHSP. They 
are for window use only. 
 

 
Membership/Donor Level______________ 

 

Restore a Window______________ 
 

Total Amount Enclosed______________ 
 

Please make your check payable to BHSP and mail 
to BHSP, P.O. Box 149, Bath, NC 27808. 

 

Pirate Spirit Lives On 
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Restore a Window 
Contributors 

 

John & Peggy Woolard & Roger 
In memory of J.C. Woolard 

 

Vera Oden 
In memory of John H. Oden,III 

 

Lou Ellen Brooks Sullivan 
In memory of Ray& Mildred Brooks 

 

Dianna T. Boyd 
In memory of Grover R. Boyd 

In memory of Sandra & Claude Dupree 
 
  

FUNDRAISERS: 
 

Ø March 7, 2009- Second annual Oyster Roast held at 
Selby Farm Shop, hosted by Sonya and Jerol Selby, Jr. 
had a net profit of $3,768.67. 

 

Ø  May 16, 2009- Bake sale at Bath Fest netted $835.00. 
 

Ø September 12, 2009- Annual raffle tickets sale totaled 
$14,674.82. 

 

Ø Auction and associated sales held at the Ormond Am-
phitheater grand total was $11,730.29 

 

Ø Building donations-$5,981.00 
 

Ø Annual Fall Golf Tournament has been moved to the 
spring of 2010. 

BITS & PIECES: 

Ø February 28 & March 1, 2009 
      Jim Cox, Marti Buchanan, and Susan Modlin attended “A  History  
      of Decorative Arts” classes at Edgecombe Community College.   
      This is a continued program offered by ECC. 
 

Ø March 11- 18, 2009 
      ABC televisions show Extreme  
      Makeover: Home Edition chose the  
      Cooper family of Jamesville to make 
      over their home. Volunteer Marti  
      Buchanan represented BHSP. A  
      packet of BHSP material, including  
      one of our “Restore our School” t- 
      shirts, was given to Ty Pennington,  
      host of the show.  Marti reported, “it was the most unified and most  
      giving project of all the wonderful things I have experienced”. 
 

Ø March 28-29 & April 4-5 
      Jim Cox and Susan Modlin attended seminars at Edgecombe  
      Community College on “Historic Window Restoration”. 
 

Ø May 2009 
      James Russell Boyd representing BHSP in negotiations with the 
      Town of Bath for purchase of the former Bath High  School build- 
      ing.  It consists of three separately constructed two-story masonry  
      buildings and a connector.  The town has announced its agreement  
      to sell to BHSP.  It is expected final purchase closing will occur  
      prior to the end of 2009. 
 

Ø June 2009 
       Kitchen wing addition adjacent to cafeteria, which was not a part  
       of the original building, was removed. 
 

Ø June 2, 2009 
      New Board of Directors was welcomed.  June Wallace, term  
      expires 2011, Tom Haigwood, Sandra Harrison, and Surry Everett,  
      terms expire 2012.   



BHSP Officers 

President 
Peggy Daw  

 

Vice President 
Bobby Roberson 

‘ 

Secretary 
Sue Brinn Conway 

 

Historiographer 
Susan Modlin 

 
 

Treasurer 
Mike Godley 

 

Publicity 
Marti Buchanan 

 

Board of Directors 
Jim Cox 

James Russell Boyd 
Claudia W. Alligood 

June Wallace 
Thomas Haigwood 

Marti Buchanan 
Sandra Harrison 

Surry Everett 
 

Pirate’s Revenge  is a bi-annual newsletter developed by Bath 
High School Preservation members to provide pertinent infor-
mation on the progress of our organization in preserving our 
heritage at the BHS building. To submit articles or receive fu-
ture issues, please send an e-mail to queenb35@yahoo.com 
and include “Pirate’s Revenge” in the subject line. 
252-756-5528 or 252-943-9818 
www.BHSpreservation.org 

Editorial Staff 
 

Managing Editor 
Betsy Gray 

 

Co-Editor 
Joanne Childs 

 

Contributing 
Writers 

Peggy Daw 
Marti Buchanan 

 

Copy Editor 
Nell Godley 

 

Designer 
Betsy Gray 
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SPECIAL THANKS  TO... 
Ø Sonya & Jerol Selby, Jr for hosting the annual oyster roast. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ø Washington branch of The Church of Jesus Christ of Latter Day  
       Saints volunteers worked on windows, cleaning and moving  
       books as part of their area day of service. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Ø Tour Guides: Jean Bowen, Gracie Mason, Cecelia Henderson, 
Melba Edwards, Betty Woolard, Bobbie Cox, Diana Boyd.  These 

gracious volunteers guide visitors around the school building while it is open for workdays on Saturdays. 
 

Ø Volunteers that have helped to make all of our fundraisers a success. 



Gracie Mason                  Rodney Hill 
Sally Johnston   Mr. & Mrs. Daniel Adams 
Helen Ormond   Emily Albera 
Kenneth Bowen   Mr. & Mrs. Gene Ecker 
Dallas Boyd   Roy &  Johnie Williams 
Bill Tankard   Jim & Carol Richardson 
Cindi B. Hollis   John & Beverly Holt 
Billy Joe & Donna Jackson              Helen Florence Richardson 
Catherine Woolard  Sylvia Wallace Winfrey 
Lillian Woolard   Jim McKeel 
Rodney &  Jean Bowen                    Ike & Linda Baldree 
Douglas Blake   Kim VanEssendelft 
Jimmy Taylor                                   Helen Kizer 
Sandra & Claude Dupree  Sue Nicholson 
Donald Carrow   Nancy Hill 
Diane Merryman   Billy & Hansy Jones 
Carol Persehe   Bill & Blanche Monroe 
Martha Fulton   Bob & Jean Jackson 
Rachel F. Swindell  Haywood “Bud” Gibbs 
Muriel Moore                      John Braddy   
Mr. & Mrs. Bernard Grant  Barbara Windley 
Peggy Kilby Davis  James & Brenda Swanner 
Peggy Daw   Chubby Woolard 
Jack & Barbara Mason  Rachel Jordan  
Laura Hughes     Jeff & Tracey Tuten 
Mr. & Mrs. Joshua Baker  Wayne Sullivan 
Donnie & Margaret Woolard Quarterdeck 
Elaine Harrison                                 John & Cynthia Baldwin 
Kerry Cox   David & Karen Sayer 
Claudia Alligood   William Axness 
Jim Cox    Horace O. Waters 
Mr. & Mrs. Jack Wallace  Grady & Lynda Harris 
Harold & Nelda Ormond  Surrey Everett 
Jacqueline Waters  Katherine Kirk Wooten 
Patsy Alligood   Sarah Woolard Miller 
Linda Swanner   Bob & Maryann Sielski 
Mr. & Mrs. Scott Ellis  Jimmy & Bea Latham 
Jerry Law   Jack & Noonie Crabtree 
Bruce & Anna Biggs  Polly Mason Strickland 
Brooks Browning   Pauline M. Clayton 
Mr. & Mrs. Paul Woolard                Sylvia Boyd Timmons 
Mr. & Mrs. Jamie Barnhill  Rita Waters Lee                             
Linwood “Topper” Boyd  Grace Elliot Whitley 
Thomas Davis   Stephen Tucker 
Ross Dillingham   Miguel Acevedo 
Dorothy Mills   Myra Wingate   
Jerry Rogers   Roger & Cindy G. Woolard 
Forrest Jarrett   Frances C. Metropoulos 
Steve Woolard   Bobby & Ellen Heck 
Lois Biggs Tetterton  Carl W. Smith 
Maxey Bunch, Jr.   CM Cartwright,III 
JC. & Dolores Morgan  Les Burbage 
Jean Keech Shook  Mr. & Mrs. Ed Clement 
Sue Brinn Conway  J. Ray Cox 
Barry & Dee Beckman  Gerald Klas 
 

2009 Membership/Donor Levels 
 

 We are proud to recognize our 2009 donor levels.  These accomplishments have been made possible through their 
hope, belief, and support in the BHSP mission. We apologize if we misspelled or left off a donor. 

Ruth Smith Waters  Darlene Ormond 
Milo & Barbara Gibbs  Rodney R. Alligood 
William Abeyounis  Helen S. Brooks 
Leroy & Judy Waters  Larry & Betty Schmitt 
Rita Respass Woolard  Becky Adams Tuten 
George Bowen   Karl Chiang 
Steele & Brenda Cox  Pearson & Joan Chrismon 
Vance & Joan Long  Star Credle 
Deborah Minor   Mary Helen Ellis 
Mary Lynn Edwards  John & Peggy Woolard 
Whit Blackstone                               Bobby E. Roberson 
Jonathan Brooks                               John & Terry Everett 
Jerol Selby   Wells Armstrong 
Frances Ward Latham  Jack Whichard 
Keith Mason   Pat Lewis 
Leon & Alice Wingate                     Ernie Cornelius 
Toni A. Jennings   Rod & Sarah Bowen 
Sybil Sullivan Leary  John M. Spain 
Wade & Carolyn Biggs 

SWASHBUCKLER ~ $25.00-$74.99 

Jack & Julie Chesson   George & Linda Sullivan 
Edwin & Betsy Gray  Darrell & Bonnie Albery 
John & Sarah Burgess  Frances & Haywood Gibbs 
Dianna T. Boyd   Mr. & Mrs. W.A. Berry 
Billy Berry   Josie Hookway 
Dick & Diane Adams  Onnie Boyd 
Michelle Myers    Jimmy & Melba Edwards 
Patricia G. Selby   Vera Oden 

 MAROON/WHITE PIRATE ~ $75-$149.99 

Joanne T. Childs   Michael & Pat Mansfield 
Jack & June Wallace  Scott & Elizabeth McGowan 
Larry M. Boyd 

 Tideland EMC 
Margaret Adams Midyette 

Susan Modlin 
Ronald Moore 
Claudia Wingate Alligood 
Sandra E. Harrison 
Rich & Cori Selby Fritz 
Michael Godley 
 

BUCCANEER ~ $150-$299.99 

CROSSBONES ~ $300-$499.99 

BLACKBEARD ~ $500-$999.99 

FRIENDS OF T.A. & MOLLY  BROOKS 
$1000-$4,999.99 



Robin Beilby                                       Chesapeake Bay Co. 
Sandra Harrison                                Country Kitchen 
Quarterdeck                                        Niser Photography 
Gary Sheppard                                   Jimmy Gaylord 
George Chrismon                               Joann E. Garylord 
Jess Hawkins                                      Surrey Everett 
Dr. David Elliott                                Angleia  Shackleford 
Carmike Cinema         Kerry Cox 
Claudia Alligood                                Everyday Creations 
James R. Boyd                                    Cat Bamboo LTD 
Quixote Travels                                  Mike Godley 
John Schermemrhorn                         Harris Electronics 
Crop Production                                Jeffery Jakub 
Nameplates                                         Sandra C. Evans 
Nicole Windley O’Neal                      Darlene Webster 
Farm Bureau                                      Felicia B. Nuggins 
Geraldine Cox                                    Vanessa Cox 
Jimmy Edwards                                  Anna S. Cox 
Floyd Sutton, Jr                                  Geneva Woolard. 
Renn Taff                                            Maddy Peak 
Midway Hair & Tan                           Mike & Beryl Dumont 
Katrina’s Flowers                              Josie Hookway 
Linda’s Flowers                                 Garden Classics 
M & W Sales                                      Richard Hodges 
Petals & Produce                               Oden’s Antiques 
Halloween Express                             Flair By Sharon 
Office Depot                                       A & D Watercare 
Ken’s Flowers                                    Tetterton’s Shoe Shop 
Elaine Harrison                                 Larry & Judy Picard 
Double AA Rentals                             Joe Heck 
Neal Woolard                                     Lennie Sullivan 
Ron Bousquet                                     Terrapin Track GC 

2009 Auction Donors 
Thank you so much for all of those who made the BHSP First Annual Auction possible. 

We apologize for any misspelled or names left off. 
Pink Petal                                          Darlene Ormond 
Myra Wingate                                    Rachel Swindell 
Local Ladies                                      Sandra B. Dupree 
Howie Selby                                       Cutler’s Landscaping 
Sullivan Fish Farm                            Lowe’s 
Keith Mason                                       Pizza Inn 
Amy’s Hallmark                                 Domino’s 
Big Bargain Supply                            Randy & MB Jackson 
Joanne Childs                                     Marti Buchanna 
Fred’s Beds                                        Stevie Credle 
Helen S. Brooks                                 David & Karen Sayer 
AAA Glass                                          Billy Byrd 
Loretta S. Brooks                               Cori & Rich Fritz 
Yvonne S. Waters                               Turnage Theater 
John Holt                                           Wendy Williams 
Kasey W. Wilkins                              Jean Hoagland 
Diane Howard Lee                            Jimmy Taylor 
Inda W. Wingate                                Jack Burbage 
Chip Shackleford                               Jean E. Bowen 
Sue Brinn Conway                             Patsy Waters Alligood 
Art Tyndall                                        Charles/Charlene Boyd 
Larry Boyd                                        C & C Boyd 
Frank’s Jewelers                               Belhaven Crab & Eel 
Gina Wallace Hull                             Mildred Alligood 
Bayview Golf Club                            Frankie & E. Briley 
Leon Mason                                       Mike & Pat Mansfield 
Betsy D. Gray                                    Gary Sullivan 
Becky A. Tuten                                  Jack & June Wallace 
Oasis Salon & Spa                            Polly S. Cox 
Down On Main Street                       Bath Harbor Marina 
Stewart’s Jewelry                              Blackbeard’s Slice & Ice 
 Harold & Nelda Ormond  


